
 

 

Bulleen Park FAQs, August 2022 

 

What’s happening at Bulleen Park?  

Construction of the North East Link Tunnels is getting underway and parts of Bulleen Park will be used to 

support the major works. Future redevelopment at Bulleen Park will allow for continued use of the sporting 

and recreation facilities during the delivery and following the completion of the North East Link Project.  

Visit engage.vic.gov.au/bulleen-park-sporting-facilities-planning-scheme-amendment for more information 

about the proposed upgrades.   

What can I expect when I arrive?  

When visiting Bulleen Park, you will notice new fencing installed nearby to the entranceway. You can still get 

in and out of Bulleen Park as you normally would and there will be signage in place to assist you.  

Can I still get into the area I usually use? 

The majority of facilities at Bulleen Park will continue to operate as usual, including Ovals 2 and 3, Pavilion 2, 

Aeromodellers and Archery fields and the open space along the Yarra River.  

Later this year, former Oval 1 will be used to support construction activities, however the construction site will 

have its own entry and exit points. 

Will I get a car park, can I drop off/pick up my kids (particularly if it’s raining)? 

Car parking will remain open and accessible to the public for all sporting activities and competition. 

Occasionally, a small number of car parks may be temporarily unavailable outside Pavilion 1, however 

dedicated replacement car parking will be provided nearby with clear signage to assist you.  

Is the walkway area along the Yarra River to the north open for cycling or walking to Bulleen Park? 

Yes, the walking path to the north of the construction compound will be open for use at all times. 

How long will this go on for? 

Bulleen Park will remain open for public use throughout construction of the North East Link Tunnels.  

More information?  

• Read more about the works on our website at bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/north-east-link-program     

• Call us on 1800 105 105 - we're available 24 hours a day, seven days a week 

• Write to us at community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au  

• Follow us on social media for the latest project updates  

• Sign up to receive email notifications about future works in your area at  

northeastlink.vic.gov.au/news/subscribe  

https://engage.vic.gov.au/bulleen-park-sporting-facilities-planning-scheme-amendment
https://bigbuild.vic.gov.au/projects/north-east-link-program
mailto:community@northeastlink.vic.gov.au
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